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Comments: Unfortunately, like everything else that the previous administration did, this is trying to take the

country back in time. We now know more about the damage that livestock grazing does. We also know that

preserving wilderness is vital to the effort to combat climate change, and that livestock grazing is at odds with the

Wilderness Act.  If anything, livestock grazing should be reduced, not increased, so as to prioritize the recovery

of imperiled or threatened species. It is imperative to protect biodiversity.

Any revisions should require a public process that complies with federal laws, especially the National

Environmental Policy Act. This proposal runs directly counter to the Biden Administration's 30x30 land

conservation agenda. These should be protected lands, and not given over to the commercial livestock industry.

The Forest Service should do the right thing for our public lands, Wilderness, and wildlife...by dropping its

proposed Rangeland Management Directives. Thank you.


